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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Sun Class trip to York Chocolate Story – Thursday 19th October 
 

This term our year 5 and 6 children are learning about food and its impact on the 
environment. To support our curriculum learning, we are planning a trip to York 
Chocolate Story on Thursday 19th October. During the day the children will participate in 
a workshop and tour. We will also have an opportunity to explore The Shambles, which 
is adjacent to the museum. 
 
The children will travel to and from York by train. Please drop your child off at Pannal 
Station at 9:15am and pick them up again from the station at 3.50pm. If you anticipate 
having difficulty dropping off or picking up at these times, please let school know so we 
can help with alternative arrangements. Your child will need to wear their school uniform 
and bring a warm waterproof coat, packed lunch (no nuts) and a water bottle in a small 
backpack.  
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent Pay, by 12th 
October 2023. To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a donation of £20 per 
child; unfortunately, if insufficient donations are received, the trip will not be able to run.  
Whilst we recognise that the cost of school trips can be expensive, we believe it is 
important for all of our children to experience out of school visits and would very much 
like to ensure that every child has the opportunity to take part. If you are experiencing 
financial difficulties please speak to the school office. 
 
Medical information for your child will be taken from the rolling medical forms sent into 
school, if there are any changes please notify the school office. 
 
This is a fantastic trip and we know that the children are looking forward to the 
experience,  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 
Mrs Honey 
Class Teacher/ Base Leader 


